
>> On Apr 5, 2021, at 9:42 AM, Vickie <duckgal7@msn.com> wrote: 
>>  
>> Hello Town Manager Bill Manzi, Selectwomen Theresa Kyle and Ella Brown, 
and Selectmen Aboul Khan, 
>>  
>> As you know, I send out a mass e-mail to the current SBCA members wrt 
tonight’s meeting on parking placards. I received several e-mails back from people 
stating that they were in favor of having parking placards back this year and 
wanted to resume to the parking policy as 2019. Some of the names were Jerry 
Bateman, Kathleen Scalise, Camille Daly, Ann Kendall, Bobbie Joe Janda, Vicki 
Mitchell, MaryJean Scholl, Leonard Ichton, Sheila Fleming (and myself).  Please 
know that I did not ask them all individually for permission to have their names 
read out loud (it was Easter weekend and I’m back to work today), but I certainly 
encouraged people in the original e-mail to contact the town directly (yet they 
still e-mail me, instead). 
���� 
>> Additional comments included liking how the town makes revenue from the 
parking fines and how bus (or other vehicles) w/ big drop-offs, need to be 
banned). Apparently in addition to making the beach crowded, they also leave 
litter behind.  
>>  
>> Secondly, as I begin to dig out benches out on the beach paths, residents are 
asking me if the town is going to “sand blow” the beach paths this year. The 
residents have requested that if the town doesn’t do it, then the SBCA should. 
Does the DPW plan to sand-blow the paths and if they do (or not), is the SBCA 
allowed to sand-blow the (on-going) debris out on the paths (on as as-needed 
basis). Please advise. Thank you! 
>>  
>> Looking forward to the meeting, 
>> Vickie Sawyer 
>> SBCA President 
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